
Scout Celebration—February 11 
In celebration of their 50 years as a chartered organization 
through Wycliffe, the Boy Scouts and the Fellowship 
Committee will host a special coffee hour after worship. 
Come and meet the scouts and their leaders and enjoy some 
hors d’oeuvres and cake.  

Grief Support Group - February 15  
Grief is the normal emotional response to the loss of a 
loved one. Wycliffe is hosting a grief support group (meets 
on the 3rd Thursday.) Our next meeting will be February 15 
at 3:30 pm. It is open to anyone suffering a loss. Contact 
Bob Prestridge for more information. (335-2661) 

Singing Opportunity! 
Mark your calendar for the next “WOMEN SING!” 
on  Sunday, February 25.  All ladies (all ages) are invited to 
gather in the music room at 9:30 am to prepare to sing and 
lead in worship. (There’s candy & good cheer!)  

Meeting of Homeless Shelter Volunteers  
There will be a meeting of all the Coordinators for our 

upcoming Homeless Shelter today, after the service.  We 

will meet in Room 207(Old Choir Room).  We will have 

you out of the meeting before noon. 

Thank you again for volunteering for one of the KEY jobs 
at our Homeless Shelter. 

Souper Bowl Next Sunday! 

The Super Bowl is next Sunday when the 

Philadelphia Eagles face the New England 

Patriots. That is also the day our youth are sponsoring the 

Souper Bowl of Caring. For over 30 years youth groups 

around the country have transformed Super Bowl weekend 

into the nation’s largest youth-led weekend of giving and 

serving. Our youth are collecting money to support the 

Headstart program in the A Frame. Support our youth as 

they support other children.    

Financial Information 
 

All 2017 giving statements (for your tax records) have been 
mailed.  If you did not receive one and made contributions 
last year, please contact Mary Lou Crifasi.  (496-2620) 
 

Annual Meeting - February 25  
The Session has called the Annual Congregational Meeting 
on Sunday, February 25 immediately following the worship 
service. The purpose of this meeting is to review and 
approve the terms of call for the pastor and to learn about 
the work of the various committees. Please plan to attend. 

Wycliffe Presbyterian Church 
Weekly Announcements  - January 28, 2018 

www.wycliffepresbyterian.org 

Prayer List 
Please remember the following in your prayers:  

Ron Kuhlman, Jean Prather, Barbara La Vigne, 

Verna Brainard, Nelda Fink, June Beeler, Betty Douglas, 

Bill Wilson, Judy Keeling, Tom and Betty Smith, Jay 

Maston, Bob Glisson, Judy Rotch, Michael Stitik, Bettye 

Gaiennie, Jerry Oliver, Lillah Lynn, and Delores Griffin.  

Those serving in the military: Chris Prybella, USN; Martha 

Adams, USN; Brad Johnson, USN; Sean Trombly, USN; 

Ryan Hanson, USCG; Lance Hecker, USN; Taylor Black, 

USA; Stephanie Osborne, USN; William Daniel Cole, 

USAF. 

Please take the list and pray for each other. To add or 

remove names on this list, call Mary Lou at 496-2620.  

  

Celebrating God’s Love                                                                                                
Sunday Worship at 10 am,                                        

Communion celebrated monthly. 
  

Children & Teen  Sunday Schools  
Preschool Class, 10:00 am,  Room: 104 

3rd - 5th grade  Class, 10:00 am, Room: 103 

Confirmation Class, 9:00 am Room: 107 
(1st & 3rd Sunday)                       

High School Class, 9:00 am  Room: 108  
(1st & 3rd Sunday)  

Youth Group, 5:00 pm (2nd & 4th Sundays)       

Adult Sunday School Program 
The Gospel of John 

Teacher: Bob Prestridge  
Room: 207  9:00 am   

  

Midweek Programs 
Kids Club & Music Makers (PK~5th)  

Wednesdays through February 7  
Program is from 5:30 pm to 7:15 pm  
(including dinner & Music Makers) 

Come Grow With Us 
Growing Children - Serving Families 



Homeless Shelter Begins Wednesday 

Our week of hosting the Homeless Shelter begins with 
dinner this Wednesday, Jan 31st and goes through 
breakfast on Wednesday, Feb 7th. The sign-up sheets are 
posted. Please stop by the sign-up sheets—a few jobs still 
need volunteers. There will be a CS&M member at the 
sign up boards to answer your questions. 

There are opportunities for everyone to participate either 
by volunteering to prepare/serve a meal, spend the night, 
and act as a coordinator for a meal. We also need lots of 
food donations. Please visit the sign up boards during 
coffee hour. Remember …when you bring in your 
donations, please cross out your name on the sign-up 
sheet. For more information, contact our coordinators, 
Dohan or Joe Bell. (708-8869)  
 

If you would like to make a donation to this program, 
please write “Homeless Shelter” on the memo line of your 
check that is written to Wycliffe Presbyterian.  

Refrigerator Cleaning 

In preparation for our week of hosting the homeless 
shelter, the kitchen refrigerator will be cleaned on Monday 
or Tuesday.  If you have any food in it, please remove it.  
All remaining food not identified for shelter meals will be 
thrown away.  Thanks for your cooperation. 

Food Closet Update 
Last year thanks to all your donations, Wycliffe provided 
the following assistance to Homeless Families with school 
children.  26 Families, (44 Adults and 89 Children) 
received $1600 in Food Value and $525 in 
Gift Cards. 

As we begin the new year we find that our 
cupboard is becoming somewhat bare and we 
need some of the following items so that we 
can provide foods that complete a 
wholesome meal.  

• Large Canned Chicken  

• Large Enhanced Soups  

• Pasta & Enhanced Sauces  

• Individual Cereal Packs  

• Boyardee Pasta  

• Healthy Snacks  

• Stew Beef. 

Thanks, for all you do. 

Megan & Scotty  

Today Sunday School (Adults) 9:00 am 

 Choir Rehearsal 9:30 am 

 Worship 10:00 am    

 Children’s Sunday School 10:00 am 

 Cub Scouts Pinewood Derby 2:00 pm 

 Youth Group 5:00 pm 

Monday Girl Scouts 6:00 pm 

 Boy Scouts 7:00 pm 

 Fit4Mom 7:00 pm 

Tuesday Girl Scouts 6:00 pm  

**  HOMELESS SHELTER BEGINS WED., JAN31 ** 

Wednesday Music Together 9:30 am & 4:00 pm 

 Kids Club 5:30 pm 

 Sandwich Making & Fellowship Mtg 6:30 pm 

 Yoga 7:00 pm 

Thursday Handbells 6:30 pm 

 Fit4Mom 7:00 pm 

Friday AA 7:30 pm   

Worship Attendance Last Week:  115 

WEEKLY CALENDAR 

The beautiful flowers in the chancel today were given 
to the glory of God  in celebration of Barbara La 
Vigne’s 94th birthday by her children. 

Thanks from June Beeler  
Thank you to all who donated yarn in 2017 for my knitting 
projects. I was able to make scarves for the Samaritan House 
Christmas Party and for Donna Civitello at Kindred Nursing & 
Rehabilitation. I love to knit and I would be happy to accept any 
unused yarn that might be laying around your house. Your 
thoughtfulness is greatly appreciated!  

Thanks from Bill Wilson 
I want to express my gratitude to everyone for their visits, calls, 
prayers, support, and cards during the months since I broke my 
hip. I am home and going to physical therapy a couple times a 
week.  Allene and I are truly blessed to be part of the Wycliffe 
family.  

Blessings, Bill  

MYSTERY DONATIONS 
Periodically, various “mystery donations” appear in the donation 
room. CS&M requests that all donated items either be placed in 
the appropriate containers or be clearly marked with the donor’s 
intended use. We appreciate all donations and want to be sure 
they are given to the intended organization. 

Worship Service  
February 14 at 7:00 pm 


